SEASONS OF SHARING POLICY FOR COVID


Hello Everyone, 
 
The Directors of the Season of Sharing ask us to share this with you
 
Zev and I wanted to let you know that we have extended the modification of requirements for those affected by COVID-19 to December 31, 2020:
1. Rent/mortgage does not have to be delinquent -- eligible applicants who have been affected directly or indirectly by COVID-19 can apply for Season of Sharing Fund assistance with rent/mortgage for the months going forward.
1. Requirement for sustainability going forward is waived for those who lost their source of income due to COVID-19 -- eligible applicants who lost their job, lost work or lost their source of income can be eligible for Season of Sharing Fund assistance. 
As has been the case since May, those affected by COVID-19 can receive two months of assistance: this can be two months back rent -- or -- one month back rent and one month going forward -- or -- two months going forward, etc. Please note this is on a case-by-case basis, and it is up to you to determine how to proceed being mindful of the funds you have available and quantity (number and dollar amounts) of the application you approve. 
 
Please let your colleagues and partner agencies know of this extension. 
 
As you know, we have not distributed 3rd Quarter allocations yet, but will do when you are in need of funds. Please work closely with your fiscal agents to track your spending and notify me when you need your 3rd Quarter allocation. 
 

